
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Monday 27th November 2023 

Agreed Report 

● This meeting served as the final meeting of the current 
term of the Board of Management (2019-2023).  

● As Paul Carey and Marian Lee prepare to finish their 
time on the Board of Management, they were thanked 
for their service, dedication and discretion over the 
years. All members communicated the great pleasure it 
was to serve on the Board and to work in conjunction 
with the staff, parents and students of Scoil Mhuire.  

● The first meeting of the new Board of Management 
will be held on the 11th December 2023.  

● The Board completed the checklist reviewing the Anti 
Bullying Policy.  

● The following Health & Safety Policy documents were 
reviewed: 
o Third Party Use of the Building Policy 
o Traffic Management & Parking Risk Assessment  
o Access to Heights Risk Assessment 

● The Board received an update on the Windows’ 
Project which is expected to be completed by 
February.  

● Five new Smart Boards are to be purchased for the 
remaining classrooms. All classrooms will then have 
been fitted with the new screens. 

● The Board also discussed the updating of the alarm 
system in line with the new windows and doors.  


